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March 8, 2017

Eric Babson

babson@math.ucdavis.edu

1094 Cragmont Avenue

Berkeley CA, 94708

Dear Mr President:

I am concerned by attempts to reduce health care. The bill currently in

House committee has been introduced with too short a time line, no budget

office report, immediate opposition from such groups as the AMA, AARP

and AHA and the clear intent of significantly reducing health insurance

coverage in this country. This will substantially impact people’s health and

thereby weaken the country.

Please assure me that you will work to improve the health of Ameri-

cans.

I am very proud to be a US resident and a large part of that derives

from our high standard of health care.

Sincerely,

Eric Babson


